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18th June 2025 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

As you know, we are currently experiencing some very pleasant weather, although in some of our school 
classrooms, temperatures can become uncomfortably high. 

The forecast is anticipating a further rise in temperature tomorrow and continued warm weather beyond this. 

As a result and in order that students can maintain focus and work to the best of their ability throughout the school 
day, being as comfortable as possible, we will permit the wearing of Lealands PE kit (branded t-shirt and branded 
shorts/skort) throughout the day from Thursday 19th June until further notice. 

Students must attend in either their normal uniform (blazers are not required in lessons and will not be required 
around the school until further notice) or Lealands School PE kit as detailed in the uniform policy. 

Students may also wear school trousers/skirt (of the appropriate length) with their Lealands PE kit top. 

Please ensure that all other aspects of the uniform are maintained.  If wearing a shirt, the appropriate school tie 
must be worn.  Shoes must either be plain black leather-type school shoes or PE trainers if wearing PE shorts. 

Our uniform standards are high and consistent and we very much appreciate your support with this; we have 
worked hard to maintain this throughout the academic year and continue to do so. 

Please can I request that you support us in ensuring that standards of dress are appropriate and maintained for 
school.  Any student not adhering to the guidelines above will need to correct this and parents will be contacted for 
support in this matter. 

Thank you for your support in this and I hope that these adjustments will be appreciated by students allowing them 
to work more comfortably during the warmer weather. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr J Burridge​
Headteacher 

     

 

 

https://www.lealands.luton.sch.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=1373&type=pdf

